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NEXT MEMBERSHIP MEETING will be Wednesday, December 18, at 7:00 p.m. This will be the Annual
Christmas Pot-Luck Party. Bring something for yourself and something extra to put
in the pot for those in need. This is an informal fun evening. The new drapes will
be in place along with appropriate decorations. Come and enjoy the fellowship.

NEXT BOARD MEETING will be Wednesday, January 8, 1992, at 8:00 p.m.

THE ANNUAL WILD GAME DINNER AND AUCTION will take place on Friday, January 24th (the correct
date, honest!), beginning with a time of relaxing at 6:30 p.m. until dinner at 7:15
p.m. The Auction will begin after a (very) short business meeting. Cost will bhe
$11.00 for adults and $5.50 for children 4 through 12 years. The menu will be in the
January News Letter. ALL HUNTERS --bring your game to the Chapter house as soon as
possible for refrigeration.

THE ADOPT- a - ROAD CREW, under the direction of Bob Lilly, cleaned our portion of Mullinix
Mi11l Road from R-108 to the Patuxent River bridge on Saturday, November 23, collecting
11 bags of trash. This was a lott of work for 5 people - some volunteers didn't make
it this time.

PAUL JACKSON REMINDS US that slips are available for tax deductions for donations made
for the Auction. Sporting goods, art objects, tools, gadgets, craft items are all
welcome. Call Paul if you have any questions about contributions, at 869-2633

THE WOOD CUTTERS sawed, split and stacked about 18 cords of wood on Wood Cutters Weekend.
Five were retained for the Chapter House and Range House. Eleven cords were sold,
and two more are available for sale, at $100.00 each at the grounds, or slightly higher
if delivered. Call Charlie Wiles if you need some wood, at 972-7480.
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JANUARY RANGE OFFICERS WANTED: Strong backs to unload
1/ 4 Alan Newcomer 831-0476  Willy Williams 946-0872 gigfa“’“jﬁggglgg°;gagfm§;g§
1/ 5  Chuck Crooks 831-9666 Ed Bennett 963-7328 oreferred. No experience nec-
1/11  Art Cox 831-7538 John Fortado 774-9603 essary. Volunteers call Mac at
1/12  John Nicoll 774-2947 Bi11 Nicoll 774-2947 854-3707.
1/18  Bill Blackstone 483-6733 Dan Beyer 229-9446 RANGE CLEANUP and Orientation
1/19  Dave Gold 992-9226 Paul Zito 848-1987 will be Sunday, December 29, st
i 2 10:00 a.m. Ranges will be closed
1/25  Ron Newman 972-6022 Rick Egerter 384-6436 . .
1/26  Paul Hancock 774-5669 Roy Greisler 489-7188 until all work is completed.

Turkey Shoot next Thanksgiving Day? If so, contact Bob WEAILBHWOD B THRERESTED: dn @
Maybe at 774-4122 or Rick Fried at 253-2789. Worth a thought?

BOB MAYBE REMINDS US to continue to bring in our aluminum cans and other aluminum scrap to
our recycling shed. It is an easy way to make money for our Chapter.

£ WOODCUTTERS sawed, split and stacked about 18 cords of firewood on Wood Cuttersweekend.
Five cords are retained for the Chapter and Range houses. Eleven cords were sold, and
two more are available for sale, at a price of $100.00 per cord at the Chapter, slightly
higher for home delivery. Call Charlie Wiles at 972-7480,

A WOOD STOVE OR INSERT is needed. Our "Little Brother" Chapter in Frederick is in need of
a wood stove or insert to help keep their Chapter House warm for evening youth activities.
If you can donate a stove to this Izaak Walton chapter, please call Charlie Wiles at



972-7480 for pickup.
credit.

CHRISTMAS TREES have been received and will be on sale on our grounds

December 22.
few trees are availahle for
and enjoy the fresh air and
and holly wreathes for sale.

These are freshly cut trees and will stay nice for

you to cut yourself. Bring the kids
open space. Snacks are available. We

A donation receipt will be given you for income tax deduction

each week end through
your Christmas. A

along to tour the grou
will also have evergreen

THE AIR RIFLE PROGRAM on Tuesday evenings continues to generate interest.

For an evening

of practice and competition, drop around and bring your youngsters for a worthwhile

experience.

For more details, call Phil Dean at 831-9325.

QUR RANGES HAVE BEEN INSPECTED and have been approved for our use through the next three

We can be justly proud of our record of safety.

years.
has done a good job.
fence. Call him at 963-7328.

THE BY-LAWS AND CONSTITUTION have been reviewed and will be printed soon so that every Member

can have a copy.

Ed Bennett, Ranges Chairman,

You can help him by volunteering to help rebuild the houndary

TURKEY SHOOTS WILL BE TERMINATED as of December 21, 1991, wuntil next fall. It has been
a good season and we look forward to the restart in September, 1992.
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